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In Reply Refer To:
FEB 7 1984Dockets: 50-498

50-499

Houston Lighting & Power Company
ATTN: G. W. Oprea, Jr.

Executive Vice President
P.O. Box 1700
Houston, Texas 77001

Gentlemen:
!

We have received your letter of November 1, 1983, transmitting the description
of Devision 5 of the quality assurance program that Houston Lighting & Power
Company is implementing for the South Texas Project as required by 10 CFRi

Part 50.55(f)(3).

This is not an acceptance letter pursuant to 10 CFR Part 50.55(f)(3)(iv) as
the previously submitted description of Revision 4 of your program along with
the subject submittal, are still undergoing review. You will receive a letter
from this office when our review is complete. If questions, in addition to
those transmitted to you via our letter of October 26, 1983, arise during our
review process, we will contact you for their resolution.

Sincerely,
4

Original Signed df
E. H. Johnson

,

E. H. Johnson, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 1
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